Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin

Tuesday August 17, 2010

GirP’s Tennis Meeting

All girls who are interested in playing on the SPHS tennis team meet today during lunch at 12:50
in the PE room (403).

Water Polo

SPHS boys and girl’s water polo has started but it’s not too late to participate. Anyone interested
in participating should see Coach Hevener in room 301 before school, at snack break or at lunch.

Boy’s Basketball

Anyone interested in playing boy’s basketball this year see Coach Petty in room 209.
FFA

All FFA and agriculture students are welcome to attend this year’s first FFA event: The Ice
Breaker Picnic is tonight at the Hanford High Pup Plaza from 7:30 to 8:30 pm. Wear your FFA
t-shirt and participate in all the fun events that the FFA officers have planned: volleyball, tug-o-
war, dunk tank, an obstacle course, BBQ hotdogs, Snow cones, and more! Get a wristband from
you Ag. Teacher today and we will see you there tonight!

Key Club Meeting - canceled

The Key club meeting scheduled for today is canceled.

Students: Any student who is interested in raising the flags in the morning, please
notify the office.

Wednesday Schedule: Reminder - On Wednesday’s, school begins at 8:55 and is
dismissed at 3:16. '

Faculty: The school supply orders have arrived. Pick up your supply orders in
room 201,




